
From: Jessica Hale Woolliams 
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To: mayor@burnaby.ca
Subject: Please consider adding protected bike lanes where cyclist was killed
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Dear Mayor Mike Hurley and Councillors Pietro Calendino, Sav Dhaliwal, Dan Johnston, Joe 
Keithley, Colleen Jordan, Paul McDonell, Nick Volkow, and James Wang,  

On Saturday a father of two was killed while cycling on Galardi Way.  

My experiences bicycling in Burnaby urge me to ask you in the strongest terms to consider 
adding protected bike lanes where this cyclist was killed.  

Cycling is good for people's health, and good for the environment: our cities should not require 
those who participate in this activity to risk their lives. 

Sincerely,

Jessica Hale Woolliams 
 

Vancouver, BC   
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